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On July 14th, Miss Lapsley, Miss Habberton and 

Miss Jones are taking a group of English and 

Drama students to see Sir Ian McKellen and 

Steven Berkoff in a unique opportunity to see a 

new version of Shakespeare’s Hamlet, with Sir 

Ian in the title role. We have managed to secure 

limited on stage seating, so we really will be 

part of the action.  Students and parents have 

been emailed with details, and there are 20 

spaces available. Please email Miss Lapsley with 

any questions.  
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